
 
 
 
Dear Teacher, 
 
Your student is applying for a scholarship to attend one of the Meadows Museum’s 
Summer Camps. As part of the application process, students are required to submit a 
letter of recommendation from a teacher who can speak to their interest in art and how 
they would benefit from this opportunity. 
 
If you are willing to provide a recommendation on behalf of your student, please submit 
your letter through our online form here: 
https://smu.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9yGdT8HKnrUUOLI. In your recommendation, 
we ask that you share why you believe this student would be a strong candidate for the 
camp and how this experience could contribute to their artistic and personal growth. 
 
The deadline for submission is March 31, 2025. If you have any questions or need further 
details, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 
 
Thank you for your time and for supporting your students in pursuing this enriching 
experience! 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Laura Mancini 
School & Family Programs Manager 
Meadows Museum, SMU 
214-768-5433 
lmancini@smu.edu 


